The “Giving Tree” 2024


The “Giving Tree” was originally established in 1996 as an annual charitable program sponsored by the Canton Area Chamber of Commerce. In 2011, the Canton Area School District joined forces to assist the Chamber with the program.  CASD took over the full program in 2014, as the “Giving Tree Club” with National Honor Society students providing the elf power. The “Giving Tree Club” is a public service organization of students desiring to give back to their community and fellow students.   The “Giving Tree” is a program that provides Christmas gifts for children in need, residing in the Canton Area School District.  These gifts are made possible through monetary donations, as well as the benevolence of individuals, families, businesses, and organizations, who adopt a child, an entire family, or part of a family, and purchase the gifts for that specific child or family.  The wrapped gifts are distributed to the parents in large bags for each specific child the week prior to Christmas.  Last year gifts were graciously provided for 97 children in need in our school district.
Giving Options
1. Monetary Donation - to the “Giving Tree” forwarded to the Admin Office of Canton Area School District c/o “The Giving Tree Club”
2. Shop for a Child or Family - You will be given an anonymous shopping list at the School Administrative Office Nov. 22, 2024, with the sizes and needs of that specific child along with approximately $125/child of donations to use for shopping.  You shop for that child and keep your receipts and the gifts separate if shopping for a family.  A large bag is provided by the School District for each child with a number and letter.  You return the large bag and the envelope to the School Administrative Office with any remaining $ and the receipts on Friday, December 13th.  The “Giving Tree Club” will wrap the gifts throughout the week, for distribution approximately December 20th.
3. Adopt a Child or Family - You will be given an anonymous shopping list at the School Administrative Office with the size and needs of that specific child or children.  You shop for that child and place them in the bag provided by the School District Admin Office (wrapped or unwrapped).  You return the bags containing the gifts to the School District on Friday, December 13th.  (Value of gifts should be approximately $125/per child)
Please call if you would like to participate this year!
Contact Canton School District @ 570-673-3191
Deanna Watkins ext 102 
